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To Our Valued Customers: 
 
At Murphy USA, your health and well-being, as well as that of our employees, are 
top priorities.  We are constantly monitoring and following the COVID-19 (coronavirus) 
guidelines set out by the CDC (Center for Disease Control) and local health officials.  
 
Employees continuously receive training and have the means needed to maintain 
a healthy store environment.  We have increased the cleaning frequency at our 
stations.  We also have guidelines in place to help ensure that employees who are sick 
do not come to work.  We have expanded our sick leave policies to provide two weeks 
of paid leave for employees infected with COVID-19, employees who are caring for an 
infected family member or employees who are required to self-quarantine.   
 
We will continue to carry your favorite products, provide great value and friendly, 
safe service.  We have partnered with suppliers to ensure your favorite products are 
available.  Additionally, we have temporarily suspended our refillable mug/cup program. 
 
At Murphy USA we greatly appreciate your business and will continue to do 
everything we can to ensure a safe shopping environment.  We are part of the 
community and want to ensure we serve our communities in the best way possible. Be 
assured we will continue to be on top of things during these trying times.  We thank you 
and appreciate your business. 
 


